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Participants wanted for a 
brain stimulation study! 

 
 

Using non-invasive brain stimulation to investigate speech production 

Researchers at the Department of Experimental Psychology (University of 
Oxford) are seeking healthy volunteers aged 18-50 for a safe and non-

invasive Transcranial Alternating Current Stimulation study. 
 

The aim of the study is to investigate how the brain learns and integrates 
speech motor skills. Transcranial alternating current stimulation involves the 

delivery of a low current to the brain via electrodes on the scalp.  
 

This study involves one visit to the Anna Watts Building (at the Radcliffe 
Observatory Quarter). The entire session will take approximately one hour. 

 
Volunteers will be reimbursed for their time! 

 
If you are interested in participating in this study and/or would like further 

information, please contact Birtan Demirel at birtan.demirel@psy.ox.ac.uk. 
 

Thank you for your time! 


